
 
Notice to all HCM Residents 

 
This is a friendly reminder that the final installment of taxes is due on October 31st.   
 
Please note that due to the continuing office/hall renovations the office is only 
open on Fridays until further notice.  We do however still check phone messages 
throughout the week and if you leave a message we will get back to you. 
 
Since Canada Post is on strike, those residents who still wish to pay by cheque can 
either drop them off at the office on Fridays, or leave them in the drop box outside 
the front doors. 
 
In the alternative payment can be made by credit card, either in the office on 
Fridays or over the phone.  Bill payments can also be made online through 
Scotiabank (only for Scotiabank customers).  Etransfers can be sent to 
payments@headclaramaria.ca. 
 
We are encouraging all residents to sign up for eNotice, so that your tax bills may 
be sent by email.  The form may be downloaded from  
townshipsofheadclaramaria.com or send your request by email to 
office@headclaramaria.ca. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the office 
at 613-586-2526. 
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